
From: Mark McCarthy <mark.mccarthy@tobin.ie>  
Sent: Tuesday 11 January 2022 16:20 
To: Planning Department <planningdept@SDUBLINCOCO.ie> 
Cc: Tom Lawlor <TLawlor@bordgais.ie> 
Subject: GIL Power Plant SD21A/0167 
 
CAUTION: [EXTERNAL EMAIL] Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know 
the content is safe. 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
On behalf of my client Greener Ideas Limited who is the applicant for planning application 
SD21A/0167, I would request that the Council would please consider extending the appropriate 
period for making a response to a request for further information by an additional 3 months. 
 
The Further Information request was made in August 2021 and is due to be responded in February 
2022. An additional 3 months would extend this period up to May 2022. 
 
If you could please confirm that this extension is possible it would be most appreciated. 
 
Please let me know if you wish to discuss. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

Mark McCarthy BA, MURP, MIPI 

Senior Project Manager / Planner 

 

TOBIN Consulting Engineers  

Telephone: +353 (0)1 8030401  

Email:           mark.mccarthy@tobin.ie  

Website:      http://www.tobin.ie   
 

 
 

2019 Association of Consulting Engineers of Ireland Awards Winner: Design Excellence (Structures)  

2018 Engineers Ireland Excellence Awards Winner: Engineering Project of the Year 

2018 Engineers Ireland Excellence Awards Winner: Heritage and Conservation 

2017 Association of Consulting Engineers of Ireland Awards Winner: Design Excellence (Innovation)  

2017 KPMG Property Industry Excellence Awards Winner: Community Benefit Project of the Year 
  

Disclaimer 
“This email is confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient, 

be advised that you have received this email in error and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying of this email is 

strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error please contact the sender and destroy this email. Any views or opinions 

presented are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of TOBIN. Although this email and any attachments are 

believed to be free of any virus or other defects, which might affect any computer or IT system into which they are received, no 

responsibility is accepted by TOBIN for any loss or damage arising in any way from the receipt or use thereof” 
 
Patrick J TOBIN & Co. Ltd is a company with limited liability, registered in Galway, Ireland. Registered 
Number 042654. Registered Office is Fairgreen House, Fairgreen Road, Galway.  
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